
Please note the above dates and times may have to be changed due to bad weather.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   



  

On Wednesday, Year 5 and 6 had the opportunity to take part in a wheelchair basketball session 
with an outside, qualified coach. The children really enjoyed this session and gained an 
understanding as to how this sport can be inclusive for all abilities.  
We definitely have some basketball players in the making! 
 

 
 

This week the Animal Man 
(Stefan) came in to visit 
Nursery. He brought a 
range of animals for the 
children to hold and touch. 
He brought in cockroaches, 
a bearded dragon, a gecko, 
a rat snake, a king snake, 
an owl and a baby skunk. 
The children had lots of 
fun learning about each 
animal! Did you know? 
Cockroaches can live a 
week without their head! 
And that Bearded Dragons 
beards change colour 
depending on their emotions! 



  

 

Children in years Reception to Year 5 will be spending the morning in their new classes on Friday 
5th July.  Look out for the newsletter next week where you will find information regarding classes 
for the next academic year. 
 
 
 

I’m sure you are all aware that the Euro’s 2024 competition kicks off tonight with 
Germany v Scotland.  England will be playing their first game on Sunday.   
 
 
 

 
 
The star player for England, , grew up less than 
5 miles away from Spring Vale in Stourbridge.  Jude is considered 
one of the best players in the world and is known for his technical 
abilities, vision and finishing.  

That just shows that dreams can come true! 


